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Dear Parents/Guardians

Social Media Trend

I would like to draw your attention to a new social media trend that we have been made aware of.
The Netflix series '13 Reasons Why’ is a drama series rated 18 that nevertheless appears to be
very popular amongst school pupils. It has generated a series of spin-off games and dares,

whereby children are set increasingly risky dares, the last of which is to commit suicide.

A second similar ‘game’ is the so-called ‘Blue Whale’ suicide challenge, which involves
progressively more risky challenges being sent via social media.

| would encourage you to monitor your son’s viewing and discuss this with him if necessary.
Please feel free to contact the Pastoral Offices in school if your son is affected by any of these
worrying activities.

Yours sincerely

&Lt

S D Smallwood
Head Master
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